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  Newsletter 

 Welcome to the latest edition of our Newsletter.  

Keep on reading to see reports of recent events and exciting forthcoming activities. 
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About BETTA 

 

BETTA is here to help the local 
community in forming relationships 
with our twin towns of Offenburg in 
Germany and Fontenay-aux-Roses in 
France.   

BETTA works hard to ensure 
individuals and groups have the 
opportunity to develop their cultural 
awareness.  We strive to produce 
opportunities for the community both 
here and in our twin towns.  We will 
continue to make sure BETTA goes 
from strength to strength.  All 
members of the committee have a wide 
and varied range of skills and abilities 
which contribute to the running of the 
association. Any local organization or 
schools interested in more information 
should contact the association for 
support . 

bettagroup@hotmail.com  

 

June 2018 

 

 

In this Newsletter 

Report on recent visits & activities  

News of up and coming events organised 

French language session dates 
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Mayor of Elstree & Borehamwood joins the Associations Annual 

visit to Fontenay aux Roses 

The new Mayor of Elstree & Borehamwood Town Council, and association member Cllr Victor 

Eni joined the group of members visiting Fontenay aux Roses for the towns annul festival and 

parade over the weekend of 2nd & 3rd June 2018. 

Also on this trip we welcomed a friend from our Offenburg partner town, Alfred Braun, who 

travelled from Germany for the weekend celebration. 

Commenting on the trip Martine Eni, chair of BETTA “It was a wonderful weekend of colour and 

music, celebrating the diversity of cultures that Fontenay aux Roses offer” she added “We hope 

to welcome some of the groups to Borehamwood in future years spanning the friendship that 

exists between our two communities” 

Elstree & Borehamwood Town Mayor, Cllr. Eni joined the Mayor of Fontenay Aux Roses, 

Dr Vastel Laurent in opening the annual procession  
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Session Dates 2018 

Tuesday 26th June 

Tuesday 31st July 

Tuesday 28th August 

Tuesday 25th September 

 

 

This French session is held on the last 
Tuesday of each month. It is intended for 
adults and lasts approximately two hours. 

Attendance is free.  
 

The session starts at 2.30p.m. And is held in 
the café area of 96 Shenley Road, 

Borehamwood, Hertfordshire, WD6 1EB 
 

We will keep an open mind about German session. If you would like to learn or practise your German, then please 

contact us at the address below, as we may consider starting these sessions. 

French Language Sessions 

A music group from one of Offenburg's associated villages, Rammersweier have been invited by Elstree 
and Borehamwood Town Council (EBTC) to perform at this years’ Civic Festival. 
 
Plans are being made to welcome the group to the town, in which BETTA is playing an important role, 
coordinating the visit with the EBTC and the Musikverein, by organizing visits and tours of the towns film 
history, together with a couple of social evenings.  
 
Look out for more details in the EBTC Town Crier and our future Newsletters. 
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BETTA’s ‘Road to Fame’ 

For a second year, an association committee member 

receives civic award for work within the community 

Andrew is also secretary for Borehamwood Brass, and involved with the local Rotary Clubs within the town, and has been 

influential in campaigning for a band stand within the town.  

As a result plans for a temporary season of summer concerts to trial the idea which will benefit the whole community. 

His award this year follows on from Nick Male’s award, last year for his work in the community.  

 

 

 

Andrew Grady, who has been involved with the twin 

town association for over ten years, was presented with a 

civic award on behalf of Hertsmere Borough Council, by 

Cllr Charles Goldstein, Mayor of Hertsmere Borough 

Council 2017-18, at the recent ceremony held at Elstree 

Studios. 

Within the association he has been influential in 

arranging the annual trips to Offenburg and assisted with 

groups from both partner towns when they have visited 

the area. 
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Photographic ‘Flash-back’ to 2013 when the group last visited the town 

 

 

   

 

A group from Offenburg is to visit the town at the beginning of September. 

The group of over twenty five residents are visiting the London area as part of a pre-arranged trip, and are 

stopping by to visit the town  

A programme of events is being organised with a visit to our Museum, together with an evening  of 

entertainment to greet the visitors. 

 

Group from Offenburg to visit Borehamwood 
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BETTA Membership 
Not a member yet? 

If you would like to become a member of Borehamwood & 
Elstree Twin Town Association, please fill in the form below and 
send it to us. 
 

 
 

Forthcoming Activities 

SEE YOUR ADVERT IN THIS SPACE 

Don't miss the opportunity to advertise your 

business, group or passion to every household on the 

Island Village for the modest sum of for £50 or £90 

per newsletter. 

£90 FOR THIS SIZE 

  

 

£50 FOR THIS SIZE 

 

July/August Summer Uni  Workshops at the 

community centre 

15/09/12 Afro Carribean dinner and dance. 

    

                      

 

   
 

 

 

 

Borehamwood 

& Elstree Twin 

Town 

Association 

 

Diary Dates 

2018 

Families Day  2018 

Saturday 30th June 2018 

Offenburg Wine Festival 

Visit 2017 

28th Sept. – 1st Oct. 2018 
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Offenburg Wine Festival Visit 2018 

ALL BOOKINGS FOR OFFENBURG NEED TO BE MADE BY 31st JULY 2017 
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